
 

Happy Summer Bethesda 
Students! 

 
What an incredible end to the school year! Who would 
have thought that we would have Digital Learning Days 
for the last 9 weeks of school? We are so proud of all of 
the hard work you put in to finish this school year. 

Now, summer is here, and it may not be like other 
summers. There may not be any trips to Six Flags or 
morning movie matinees, but you can still play outside, 
read a good book, or help your family cook dinner.  

We do not know yet what next year will look like, but we 
hope to see you back here on August 5, 2020! Until then, 
remember to be safe: wear your bike helmets, don't 
forget the sunscreen, and be home before dark!  
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